
There was a 60-day comment period inviting public comment regarding the burden 
calculations.  There were 2 comments received.  The first was not related to this 
information collection but an offer of loan funds to individuals or small businesses.  The 
second was submitted by an individual with no return address.  The commenter 
expressed that there should be an option on the form to decline the loan before 
accepting and committing to using the funds.  Current regulations require that an 
institution inform a student of the type and amount of aid they are eligible to receive 
and that is the mechanism for accepting, altering or rejecting a student financial aid 
award.  The other option a student would have to reject the loan would be to not sign 
the MPN.  While ED appreciates the commenter’s time to reply, there is no change to 
the MPN based on this comment. 


